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Comments: To Jacqueline Buchanan, US Forest Service, Regional Forester for the Pacific NW Region

 

About the Division of the Northwest Forest Plan

 

I am very happy that you are working to implement President Biden's plan to protect our forests.  It is so, so

important to protect our mature trees for all the reasons that you know.

I am a retired teacher, hiker, birder, and nature lover, and I am always so sad to see old trees come down - which

many just did in our ice storm.  Let's protect as many as we can - for climate change, for the wildlife, for  the

ecology the area and so that many more people can see and appreciate these mature and old growth trees.

 

Susan Hanson


